
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Thursday 9th April 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Firstly, I wanted to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Easter, 

or at least as happy as it can be with everything going on in the world at the 

moment. 

During this challenging period we have at least been blessed with good 

weather which I do hope you and your children are making the most of to 

take your daily one hour of exercise.  Do make sure you do this as it will help your mental health 

and well-being as well as your children’s. 

At Corsham Regis the children attending have been learning about how Easter is celebrated in 

different countries around the world.  So far we’ve learned a lot about traditions in Australia 

Bermuda and Poland.   

If you’re struggling to do any of the home learning or Easter activities suggested on Seesaw, the 

one thing you should try to do is keep reading with and to your child. Reading is the key to 

learning across the curriculum and can take many forms. Cereal packets, recipes, web pages, 

magazines, etc are all perfectly acceptable texts to read. 

On behalf of all the staff, we are missing you and hope to see you all very soon. 

If you have any questions, please contact the main office which is now open until 12:15pm only. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

Here are some photos 

from TEAM PINK since 

the last newsletter. 

 

 

Happy birthday to 

the following pupils 

next week: 

Sienna in Onyx 

& 

Amy in Amethyst 


